

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: 5th June 2018

Venue: GG3

Present: Miss Diffley, Mrs McMenamin, Katie Blair, Thomas Doherty, Oisin Toner, Magali Wing, Lucy Healy, Matthew Duffy, Sadhbh Mullan, Sarah Jane Carten, Ava McClune, Eisa Morgan, Niamh Lamont, Erin Lazarte.

Apologies: Aoife Lynch.

Agenda:

- Collect stationery trays from the following exam rooms:

8A	Hist1
8B	Hist2
8C	Hist3
8D	GG2
8E	GG1
9A	La1
9B	La2
9C	La3
9D	La4
9E	La6
10A	Ma1
10B	Ma2
10C	Ma4
10D	Ma6
10E	GG3
- Update on the fenced area near the bus bay; will now be a woodland area which will be created in September.
- Wildflower planting in the school grounds.
- Eco-Code competition – this will be completed among KS3 Geography classes after the June exams.
- Design for hi-vis vests – members of the Eco-Committee will design a logo for a set of hi-vis vests.

With no other business to attend to, the meeting ended at 4:30